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A huge thank you to all who served the always welcomed hot lunches this year!  We appreciate 
your work in providing this delicious treat each week. 
 

Picnic hot lunch on Thursday 
Tavern, watermelon, chips, potato salad, veggies, and ice cream bars 
 

BUSING 
The South/Town route has no PM busing (noon dismissal) on Thursday, May 23. 

 
ESA  
The application window for ESA funds for the 2024 – 2025 school year is open through June 30, 2024.  
Applications after the June 30 deadline will not be considered – please apply in a timely manner if you desire 
to do so. 
 

Soccer Final Match  
Today, Monday, May 20, our teams play against Rock Valley Christian, at the Sports Complex on the East side of 
Rock valley. This is the last soccer match of the season. Girls will play at 4 o’clock and boys around 5. 

A big thank you to our coaches, Mrs. Kolette Villalobos and Mr. Jeremy Hilt, and to all those who helped ref at 

the games.   
The game against Hull Christian & co-ed game against Ireton had to be cancelled due to scheduling conflicts. 

 
From the Library 
All library books are now overdue and should be returned to the library by the end of the school year.  A fun fact to 
share- over the past school year the students checked out 5,887 books!  Be sure to keep reading over the summer 
months!! 

 
PEACHES, PEACHES, PEACHES! 
The link for ordering peaches has been closed.  Thank you to all who ordered!  You will be contacted in August 
regarding a pickup time and date. 
 

End of Year Picnic: check the lost and found box! 
Parents, Grandparents, and siblings are all invited to the Annual End of the Year Picnic on Wednesday, May 22. 
Lunch will be served beginning at 11:30 and games will follow. The committee is still looking for 4 volunteers to 
help serve lunch and clean up afterwards. Please contact Jessica Westra at 712-441-5144 if you are willing to 
help 
. The lost and found box will be available for everyone to sort through. 
 

Committee Sign ups now available 
As we close the school year this month, we would like to thank all moms and supporters for the hard work they have 
done on our committees over this past year. We have had a year full of wonderful events and fundraisers that would 
not be possible without the help of our volunteers!  At our last Guild meeting, we began to fill positions for 
the committees for the 2024-2025 school year. Below you will find a Google Docs link on which you can sign up 
for committees if you did not have the opportunity to do so at our meeting. Our most pressing need is to fill the hot 
lunch and cookies committee as they begin their work soon. You do not need to be a Guild member to volunteer to 
help. Please check out the other openings as well and prayerfully consider helping our school by volunteering.  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1q6SP-

kis4QJYg7YjTpnvt7o0pXZwfHM9YtJP5YPYCkY/edit?usp=sharing 

 
Bus Drivers 
We have a great need for bus drivers for the upcoming school year. Please consider helping school in this way.  For 
more information, please contact the office. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1q6SP-kis4QJYg7YjTpnvt7o0pXZwfHM9YtJP5YPYCkY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1q6SP-kis4QJYg7YjTpnvt7o0pXZwfHM9YtJP5YPYCkY/edit?usp=sharing


 
Basketball Camps! 

LAST CALL - TCHS Youth Girls BBall Camp - if you forgot to register, you still have today to do so...the t-
shirt order needs to be submitted today! 
Girls entering 3rd - 6th graders, register at the following link: https://forms.gle/kqaJDumh1upLvtgK8 
Girls entering 7th - 9th grades, register at the following link: https://forms.gle/MJLDoPKDhaS4nBtr5 

• LAST CALL - BEST SHOOTING CAMP - please sign up at www.best-basketball.com or give form to 
Coach De Jager. 

BJ Mulder's BEST Basketball // Basketball Shot and Footwork Fundamentals  
BEST Basketball is the Midwest leader in basketball shot and footwork fundamentals. BEST has been 
teaching the mechanics of the perfect stroke for over 25 years and to more than 50,000 students from 
Elementary school to the NBA. 
www.best-basketball.com 

School Supply List for 2024-2025: for those who are eager to get ready for the next school year, the school 
supply list is attached.  This is also available on the school website. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
May 

22: End of year picnic in afternoon 

22: 2:30 dismissal 

23: Noon dismissal grades K-7 

23: Graduation exercises at 7 PM @ Hull PR church 

29: Ed Committee? 

AUGUST 

23: First day of school (2:30 dismissal) 

Schedule for 8th Graders on Graduation Day 
8:30 AM: Graduation practice – hoping to be finished by 10:30 

Free time 

Class picture at Hull PRC at 12:30 

Graduation at 7 PM at Hull PRC 

Reminder:  8th graders must leave their robes in the box in the back of church the night of the graduation ceremony.  

No one will be allowed to take their robes from church after graduation.  Please plan your pictures accordingly. 

Thank you! 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Kenzie Brummel today, May 20, to Michael Van Engen on 
May 28 and to all our summer birthday people (see attachment)! 
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